

OFFICE OF THE HON. DR BRAD PETTITT MLC

MEMBER FOR SOUTH METROPOLITAN

4/1 High Street, Fremantle, WA 6160 brad.pettitt@mp.wa.gov.au (08) 9430 7755

18 February 2025

Dr Catherine Earl Director Policy and Advocacy FARE

catherine.earl@fare.org.au

Dear Dr Earl

Thank you for your email regarding the review of alcohol laws to reduce gender-based violence.

The Greens support your calls for policies that will prevent and reduce alcohol-related violence against women and children.

Further, we support a review of the *Liquor Control Act 1988* as agreed to by National Cabinet, as an important step towards addressing alcohol related gender-based violence.

You can find more information about the Greens WA <u>alcohol and other drugs policy here</u>, <u>family and domestic violence policy here</u> and our <u>state election platform here</u>. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions.

After the election we hope to have increased representation in the Legislative Council and look forward to working with you to progress these important priorities.

Yours sincerely

Hon Dr Brad Pettitt MLC

Member for South Metropolitan